
Dear parents/carers, 

What an eggciting time of year! Spring is springing all around us and we are looking forward to the 

Easter celebrations. This year to mark the celebration, we are starting a brand-new competition. 

Previously we have designed an Easter egg competition with the children and this has been a huge 

success. This year, I am challenging you all to get a little more creative! As a family, we would like you 

to decorate a boiled egg. The possibilities are endless, you can turn your boiled egg into something 

eggstraordinary! Simply boil an egg, get crafty and bring it into school on Thursday 30th March. Our 

Judges will then choose 3 winners from each Key stage. I cannot wait to see your eggcelent 

creations, ready, steady, boil! 

Miss Beaumont  

 

 

 

 


